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Stephen J. Puleo

From: Chris Wilson <chrisdigsdirt@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, October 8, 2021 2:06 PM

To: Stephen J. Puleo

Subject: Pit extension

Hi there.  As we discussed, I would like to apply for the extension for the gravel pit at Maysen's Way.  I would 

like the town to provide a determination of the performance guarantee amounts for the project that include 

road repairs to Maysen's Way and a portion of Highland Cliff Road within 100' of Maysen's Way.  Could you 

please get this request into the planning board as we discussed.  Thank you. 

 

--  

Sincerely, 
 

Chris Wilson 

 

Les Wilson & Sons 

  

www.Leswilsonandsons.com 


